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DriPPing SPrings
He|Ping Hands, Inc.

REQUEST FOR A SOUP RECIPE FROM

YOUR RESTAURANT

Neighbors Helping Neighbors
Now More Than Ever!

Dear Dripping Springs Empty Bowls Project Chefs and Restaurants.

We are sorry to say we will not be hosting the 23rd Annual (in-person) event due to COVID 19. We have so
appreciated your generosity to supply soups for us over the years.

While we will not be gathering in person, we are enthusiastic to bring the 2020 Empty Bowls Project HOME
EDITION to our community through a virtual format. We wish to celebrate and give back to our restaurants,
potters, musicians and special supporters through this online event that will run from November 1- November 30!

To applaud our restaurants and chefs, we kindly ask you to provide us with a soup recipe you would like to share
with our community. We will showcase one soup recipe per day during the month of November. (Please see the
attached sample of how your recipe will appear on our website as a pdf.) By participating in our HOME EDITION,
your restaurant will also be included on our digital posters sent to 1,500 or more people.

To promote your restaurant and showcase your recipe, here is the information we will need. (NOTE: You may
submit your recipe in a word doc or pdf, or just simply typed in your email is fine - no formatting required.)

Person to Contact for Publication: Phone:

INFORMATION NEEDED:
e Name of your restaurant
e Address
e \Website
* Restaurant Phone Number
e Name of Your Recipe

e Ingredients (attach or type in email)
e Directions (attach or type in email)
* Notes if needed (attach or type in email)

IMAGES:

» Restaurant Logo (any format - larger file please; preferably not off your website)

* Photo of Recipe (Perhaps downloaded from your Facebook page; if not available we may use a stock photo)
*  Photo of your Restaurant (interior or exterior - you choose)

Please supply these items in one email if at all possible with your restaurant name and recipe in the subject line
along with the this fillalbe form (or simply provide us with this info in your email), the requested images and your
recipe directions. To be celebrated in the HOME EDITION, please submit your information by September 15, 2020.

For questions and to submit your recipe info, Please email Brooke or Kodi at

brookereidrobbins@gmail.com or kodicage@gmail.com




